

Milton Community Resource Centre

410 Bronte Street South, Milton

mcrc.on.ca

January 5, 2022

905-876-1244

Dear EarlyON Family,

We hope that you had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed time with your family.

You are registered to attend an in-person EarlyON program this month, but unfortunately, we are again faced with new COVID-19 restrictions as of Wednesday, January 5th, 2022.

As per the current guidelines and Public Health recommendations, we are only able to offer virtual programs at this time.

We invite you to register for any of our virtual programs. We've also added three more "Circle Times" to include as many families as possible. Our virtual programs offer songs, stories, and fun activities, as well as the opportunity to ask questions and connect with other families.

Please see program details and register here: https://mcrc.on.ca/earlyon-programs-virtual-programs/

And be sure to check our Facebook group for program updates. https://www.facebook.com/groups/MCRCEarlyONandFamilyFun

Sincerely,

Petra Samson, RECE
Manager of EarlyOn and Family Supports
Milton Community Resource Centre
410 Bronte Street South
Milton, ON. L9T 0H8
(905) 876-1244 ext. 239
www.mcrc.on.ca

